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COVID-19 

Please could we remind parents not to send children to school 

who have any of the symptoms of Covid. Children should not 

return to school until they have had a negative PCR test or have 

completed their isolation period. The main symptoms  are: 

Persistent Cough 

Fever 

Loss of sense of taste or smell 

We are aware, however, that a few children have presented with 

headache and stomach ache and have then gone on to test 

positive for Covid 19. Although these are not the officially 

recognised symptoms of Covid 19 we are asking parents to be 

particularly vigilant if their child is displaying these symptoms.  

Children should still attend school if another person in their 

household tests positive and they themselves have no symptoms, 

but we would strongly recommend that they take a daily lateral 

flow test and isolate following any positive test. 

Please report any Covid absences to  

covid@parish.ycst.co.uk  

This email is monitored outside office hours. 

INSET DAYS 

There has been some confusion about the school calendar: The 

school will be closed to pupils on the following days for staff 

training. The full calendar is available on the school website. 

Monday 25th April 

Friday 22nd July 

Monday 25th July 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
We would like to say a huge  

THANK YOU  
to everyone who donated towards the 

Christmas Fairs held in classes in December.  

We raised a fantastic £196 

This money will go towards providing further 
events and activities within school 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Samuel & Felix 

Cotswold: Gracie & Lewis 

Swaledale: Asinat & Seth 

Teeswater: Lizzie, Amelia, Daniel & Ada 

Dalesbred: Faith & Alice 

 

Dorset Downs: Evie & Amelia 

Oxford:  Millie & Amy 

Cheviot:  Hamza & Orla 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

RUN BY SKIPTON LIBRARY 



This week many Year 6 pupils have been on a 

residential visit to Ullswater Outward Bound 

centre. They have had a fantastic time, challenging 

themselves and taking part in lots of exciting 

activities including canoeing, swimming in Lake 

Ullswater, going on a gorge walk,  climbing to the 

top of Sheffield Pike, playing games, roasting 

marshmallows and drinking hot chocolate. 

A big thankyou to the staff who have made this 

such a wonderful experience for our children. 

Well done everyone! 



Year 6 pupils who remained in 

school spent a morning getting 

muddy in Skipton Woods. 

Children in Dorset Downs have been brainstorming 

descriptions for their performance poem based on 

the character Starjik. 


